
 

 

 

April 28, 2020 

To all our Community Action Staff: 

Hello all, 

We hope all of you and your families are safe and well. The Directors and myself will continue to 

meet weekly. At this time the agency will be continuing as we have in past weeks. Previous 

guidelines for employees continue along with pay and benefits remaining paid at this time.  

The agency will continue to follow Government and local Health Department guidelines and 

regulations as they are handed down and create plans accordingly.  The Directors have started 

brainstorming how the agency and programs will “un-pause or phase in”. There are so many 

unanswered questions at this time but be reassured we will figure this out! 

Foodlink will once again utilize Community Action of Orleans and Genesee to distribute about 

300 food boxes this Friday, May 1, 2020 from 9:30-11:30 from our Main Street Store parking lot. 

The agency continues to help and assist as many families as possible during this pandemic.  

The Directors team and myself appreciate all that the staff are doing, whether on site, from 

home, with families or clients. Your support helps in many ways and makes a difference! 

Please remember to continue to check the agency website and Facebook pages for updates and 

important information.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ed Fancher, Executive Director 

 

 


